
    

 
 

International Workshop 
Soil Classification: a powerful tool for 

planning  Soil Conservation  
 
Distinguished Colleagues and Dear Friends, 
 on behalf of the ESSC (European Society for Soil Conservation), the SSSL (Soil 
Science Society of Latvia), the University of Latvia and of the Organizing Committee, 
we are pleased to invite you to attend the next ESSC International Workshop on 
“Soil Classification: a powerful tool for planning  Soil Conservation”. 
 The Workshop  will be hosted in Riga (Latvia) the 21st of July 2017, before the 
WRB excursion and is on the way to be a great opportunity for Soil Scientists to 
stimulate deep reflections on the strong links between Soil Classification and Soil 
Conservation.  
 Further information on the workshop (registration, logistics, accommodation, 
etc.), will be available on the website: http://www.azb.lu.lv/eng/. 
 

We look to meet you in Riga ! 

 

Carmelo Dazzi 
President of ESSC 

Raimonds Kasparinskis 
President of the Organizing Committee 

 
 

 


